
8th July 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: Year 1 Trip to South Park

We are very pleased to tell you that we will be visiting South Park on the morning of
Wednesday 20th July 2022 from 9:30 - 12:45. The visit will be an end of year trip to
consolidate our learning over the year on Seasonal change and Plants in Science. It
will also be an end of year celebration, where we will have a picnic at the park and

they will be allowed to play on the playground as a reward for all their hard work this year.

On the day, the children will need to wear full school uniform, sensible shoes and bring a bag they can carry
on their back to carry their lunch and a water bottle. They must also bring a hat and sun-cream so that they
are safe in the sun.

If your child usually has a school meal, a packed lunch will be provided for them. You will need to select if
they require a school lunch on the form linked below and tick whether they would like a ham, cheese
or jam sandwich with their lunch. Equally, if you would like to provide a packed lunch on that day please
make sure the food is suitable for a picnic.

Please ensure that if your child requires any medication that it is sent with them. If your child already has
their medication, such as an asthma pump in school, then we will take this with us.

If you would like your child to attend this trip, please complete this form before Monday 18th July.

Yours Sincerely,

Miss Z Huggins, Miss E Ballard and Ms L Brough

Year 1 Class Teachers

https://forms.gle/mJ91pFEmXf8PgknJA

